TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Saved memory for eternity

On May 7, 2019 Deputy Dean of the Faculty of Hydraulic Engineering AlAzimov, Deputy Dean for Youth
Work at the Faculty of Hydromeliorative Mechanization Faculty Orriyoiboev and a group of gifted students
shared their lives in Lashkarbegi the participants of the Second World War, living in the mahalla, visited
the houses of Major General Abdulla Artykbaev and Musin Irik Kharasovich with the head of mahalla
rapporteur Rakhimov Shermat. During the visit gifts from the leadership of the Institute were presented to
the participants of the war. It was an interesting conversation with them, which made a great impression
on the students, and photos from the visit.
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Information on the assistant to the dean of the faculty GM A.l. Azimov

The press secretary of the Institute, Rakhimboy Jumaniyazov




